WMS Families,
 
We hope this letter finds you well. As we get settled into the groove of sports seasons, we would like to remind you of our policy regarding the return and condition of uniforms.
 
Each student is issued a uniform at the beginning of the season, which they are responsible for maintaining in good condition. We understand that normal wear and tear is expected; however, any uniforms that are returned damaged beyond normal wear or not returned at all will incur a replacement fee.
 
The replacement fee for a damaged or non-returned uniform ranges from $25 to $200 dollars depending on the sport uniform. This fee covers the cost of purchasing a new uniform to ensure that future students have the necessary equipment.
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at Ashley.Hogwood@apsva.us.
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

